
 

 

 

As we start the new bowling season, we would like to take 

this opportunity to wish all our members the very best of 

bowling for the coming season.  

Each Sub-committee has arranged a season of Ranking 

Events which we hope members will continue to strongly 

support. Full details for each Sub-committee will be 

published on the ITBA website shortly.  

Membership Renewal letters, together with a summary 

leaflet of the many bowling highlights of the last year, will 

be circulated from 18th Sept 2017. 

We also want to remind you that the Executive and Sub-

committees encourage you to share any issues, views, 

suggestions or experiences with us.  

You can contact any one of the Sub-committees or the 

Executive by email with all contact details listed on the 

ITBA website www.tenpinbowling.ie Home Page from 

the ‘Contact Us’ tab on the top right of the page, where 

you will find the names of Executive and Sub-committee 

members. 

If we are unable to address your specific issue or concern by 

return, we hold Executive / Sub-committee meetings 

on the 2nd Tuesday of every month, at Sports HQ, 

Abbotstown where, if required, as a group we can review 

any of your queries / questions, prior to responding to you.  
 

Please feel free to contact us through the website or by post 

to the relevant Committee or a member of a Committee 

at the address below.  

                                       

 Postal Address: 

Irish Tenpin Bowling Association 

Irish Sports HQ (NGB Building)  

National Sports Campus 

Abbotstown 

Dublin 15              
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                                    D a t e :  1 2 t h  S e p t  2 0 1 7  

http://www.tenpinbowling.ie/

